
                   

 This half term’s virtues are: 

Grateful and Generous 

 

Royal Wedding Celebrations at Guardian Angels School - Friday 18
th

 May 

Miss Foote has organised an exciting itinerary for this special day including a Royal themed picnic. Please see the letter that was 
sent out on Tuesday.  

Reminder: First Holy Communion: Saturday 19
th

 May 2018 

Due to health & safety considerations, we must stress that only one row of seating will be available for each family. Only 
those on Miss Carroll’s attendee list will be accommodated safely. We actively encourage extended family and friends to 
celebrate with you at family gatherings and parties, following the service. 

A Note from Mrs Johnson 

The Governing Body have agreed that Mrs Milligan will be the Interim Head teacher and Mr Spindlow, Interim Deputy Head 
teacher, from 25

th
 May. Thank you pupils, parents and staff for your wonderful support during my time at Guardian Angels 

School. I know you will give our new and highly skilled Leadership Team your ongoing support. The School has undergone 
considerable changes and will continue to grow from strength to strength. I would like to thank all staff, pupils and parents for 
their support and encouragement. 

Year 4 Awards: The Shakespeare Birthplace Trust 

Well done to Miss Hulme, pupils and staff. Trinity College, London, have awarded each child an ‘Arts Award’ for their 
participation as tour guides at the Shakespeare Birthplace Trust. 

Mini Movers 

The Mini Movers club started last week and the children in our mini movers club have enjoyed themselves very much and their 
behaviour has been excellent.  

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Tuesday 15
th

 May 9:30am Mass – Led by Year 1 and 4 

Friday 18
th

 May 1:00pm Swimming sessions for Year 6 start today 

Friday 18
th

 May  Non-uniform day – donate £1 (see letter) 

Saturday 19
th

 May 10:00am First Holy Communion 

Tuesday 22
nd

 May 9:30am Mass – Led by Year 3 – May Procession 

Thursday 24
th

 May  1:30pm Parishioner’s Tea 

Friday 25
th

 May  Break up today for half term 

Monday 4
th

 June  Inset Staff Training Day (School closed for pupils) 

Tuesday 5
th

 June  School open for pupils today 

Tuesday 5
th

 June 9:30am Mass – Led by Year 6 

Tuesday 5
th

 June  Year 4 ‘Bikeability’ (Cycling Proficiency Test) 

Wednesday 6
th

 June  Year 5 ‘Bikeability’ (Cycling Proficiency Test) 

Thursday 7
th

 June  Year 2 Space Centre Trip  

Wednesday 13
th

 June 1:00-2:45pm KS1 Sports Day -  Kendrick Avenue Playing Fields (B34 7SD) 

Wednesday 13
th

 June 10:00-12:00pm KS2 Sports Day -  Kendrick Avenue Playing Fields (B34 7SD) 

Friday 15
th

 June  Year 6 London Trip (Deadline to pay Monday 28
th

 May) 

Friday 13
th

 July School finishes at 1:30pm  Summer Fayre starts at 2pm 
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Safeguarding Tip of the Week 

When playing outside, never approach or talk to a 
stranger, always play in an area close to home and if 

someone makes you feel uncomfortable tell an 
adult. 

E-Safety Tip of the Week 

Most children use the internet to improve and 
develop knowledge in relation to schoolwork and 
personal interests. Children should be aware that 

not all information found online is correct, accurate 
or relevant. 

 

Birthdays 

‘Happy birthday’ this week to: 

Aiden, Dylan, Saoirse and Zara (Rec),  

Lily (Y1) and Mia C (Y6) 

Many happy returns 

 

 

 

 

                                              

 

Severn Trent 

Severn Trent attended our school this Tuesday to deliver a whole school assembly and a workshop for Year 4 and Year 5. They 
also met with the School Council. Ask your child all about the assembly to see how you can reduce water waste in your home. To 
check how much water you use at home and to get your free water saving devices, please visit www.stwater.co.uk/savewater  

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

                    

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs M Johnson                Mrs H Milligan                Mr A Spindlow                  Miss E Keating 

God of all people, move us to follow your Son, to 

share your love with others as we try to help anyone 

who needs it, and work together to make the world a 

fairer place. We ask this through Christ our Lord, 

Amen. 

ATTENDANCE FOR W/C 30-04-2018 

                                WELL DONE Year 1 

Rec – 94.2%                     Year 1 -99.7% 

2H – 98%                            2J – 93.7% 

                Year 3 – 94.7%                  Year 4 – 95.3% 

               Year 5 – 95.9%                  Year 6 – 95.3% 

                                 Overall total – 95.8% 

  

  

Star of the Week  

We look forward to congratulating: 

Isabella and Oliver    Rec                                                 

Elwood and Sophie   Y1                                                      

Mason and Evie   2J                                                     

Finley and Hanna    2H                                               

Maisie and Grace   Y3                                                

Evie and Tyler   Y4                                             

Aidan and Sophie   Y5                                                    

Parents of selected pupils are invited to attend the 

assembly on Monday 14
th

 May 2018 at 9.10am 

 

 


